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Bybee, Cressinda

From: Bybee, Cressinda

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2012 2:26 PM

To: (ronald.chronister@bipc.com)

Subject: Highmark Acquisition by UPE Public Comment. Representative Vulakovich

Attachments: Vulakovich.pdf

Mr. Chronister:

The attached public comment relating to the subject filing is being forwarded to you for appropriate response.

Cressinda E. Bybee | PIR | Senior Insurance Company Licensing Specialist
Pennsylvania Insurance Department

Bureau of Company Licensing and Financial Analysis

1345 Strawberry Square | Harrisburg PA 17120

Phone: 717.783.2144 | Fax: 717. 787.8557

E-mail: cbybee@pa.gov
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